

September 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

I write to inform you of a number of changes at Cecil Jones Academy.

First of all, I wanted to let you know that Michael Taylor, Interim Principal, has had to leave his position for personal reasons that were not anticipated when he took the role over the summer.

Our Director of Progress, Behaviour and Safety, Greg Rodulfo, has been appointed Head of School.

After the Christmas break, it is anticipated that the academy will transfer to a new Trust. Legra Academy Trust asked the Regional Schools Commissioner to find a new sponsor for the academy back in May.

This process is now nearing completion and the Regional Schools Commissioner should let us know soon who her preferred Trust is. Interviews took place last week.

As soon as I am able, I will write to you with further detail. We will, of course, work with the new Trust to ensure a seamless transfer over the next few months.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at info@legratrust.org.uk

Kind regards

Bev Williams

CEO Legra Academy Trust